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Click here 
Rodgers 
Report

Looking forward to the long weekend

Saturday-Normal times have been blocked out for the sections
Remember demand is high from the visitors, Please ensure you book
early to avoid disappointment if you intend to play.

Sunday-2-Person Ambrose, 
draw will be done and 

published by Friday, 2 x tee 
start 9:30am-10:30am

Monday- No vets times set aside
All day haggle & twos run from shop

Greens have been 
spiked and dusted, 
will be a bit furry for 
a couple of days-Will 
be mown on Friday
Thanks for your
patience

Holiday weekend
Let’s be patience
Ensure our visitors
Enjoy the experience
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